
 
 
Notice from Examination Section (Professional), Goa University  
 
 
 
All the concerned colleges are hereby informed that the paper "Network 
Security" of Sem-VIII, RC: 2016-17 which was scheduled to be held on 
Monday, 09.01.2023 from 2.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. has been postponed due to 
some unavoidable circumstances.   
  
The new date and time will be announced shortly. 
  
Inconvenience caused is highly regretted.  
 


